
From: Dave Houser <house 

Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 7:06 PM 

To: ATR-Antitrust- Internet <ANTITRUST.ATR@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 

Subject: ASCAP and BMI Extortion of local bars restaurants and coffee houses 

Sent from my iPad 


DOJ 


ASCAP and BMI have effectively shut down all small business music venues in Butte County 


California by charging exorbitant fees and threatening lawsuits. 

I personally just lost a music job I had for 40 years because the restaurant owner was unable to afford the fees and was 

threatened by lawsuit extortion. 


Thank you 

David Houser 



